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House Point Winners  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Robins 

Attendance Award         

The best attendance award is presented to: 

Mulberries  
(Pre-School)   91.6 % 

Pine (YR)     97.1% 

Fir (YR)     91.2% Birch (Y1)     93.3 % 

Yew (Y1)    94.5  % Aspen (Y2)     100%  

Poplar (Y3)    94.6 % Rowan (Y4)  97.3 % 

Juniper (Y4)      95.8% Cherry (Y5)   94.1% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD 

 
It was lovely to see so many of you join us for our Harvest assembly this morning and the children 
certainly did themselves proud. Thank you to you all for coming and for providing tins and packets 
which will be donated to the Need Project in Sandy. The singing was lovely and the number of 
words the children had to learn was amazing; I thoroughly enjoyed listening to them perform. It 
was also great to see the children looking so smart in their uniform.  
 
I am pleased to tell you that you can now purchase new uniform directly from the supplier, Price 
and Buckland. Please see below for further details. School ties can, however, only be purchased 
from school - a reminder please that ties are for KS2 children only. 
 
I want to extend my thanks to you all for your support over what 
 has been an incredibly busy, and in some ways difficult, half term.  
The overrunning building work certainly put a strain on things and I am  
grateful to you all for your patience whilst this was going on.  
We shall arrange times after half term for you to go in and have a 
 look at the new building so you can see that it was worth waiting  
for! 
 
I also want to thank all of the staff for their hard work and efforts this half term too. You are an 
amazing team! 
 
Have a great week! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:mapletree@cbc.beds.sch.uk
http://www.mapletreeprimaryschool.com/


 

 
 
 

  Friday 19th October 2018 
 

Maple Tree Primary School, Hawk Drive, Sandy, Bedfordshire, SG19 2WA 
Tel: 01767 699806 email: mapletree@cbc.beds.sch.uk 

www.mapletreeprimaryschool.com  
Head teacher: Mrs Cath Bainbridge                Deputy Head: Mr Steve Venus  

 

Kindness & Co-
operation 

Thankfulness Friendship & Sharing Respect Patience & 
Perseverance 

Responsibility 

Hope & Peace Unity Trust & Honesty Happiness Courage 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Half Term 
Monday 22nd  – Friday 26th October                             

Autumn 2 
Monday 29th October Children return to school 
Friday 2nd November – FoMT Cinema Night 
Thursday 8th November 4.30 – 6.30pm Mulberries Parents’ 
Evening 
Wednesday 21st November – FoMT Early Years Disco 
Thursday 29th November Grandparents’ Breakfast 
Friday 30th November – FoMT Non-uniform day 
Saturday 8th December – FoMT Christmas Fete 
Thursday 13th December 2.30pm Reception Christmas play 
Friday 14th December 11am Pre-school Christmas play 
Monday 17th December 9.30am and 5.30pm Christmas play 
Tuesday 18th December 9.30am and 6pm KS2 Christmas carols 
Wednesday 19th December 3.30pm Term ends 

Spring 1 

Wednesday 2nd January INSET day 
Thursday 3rd January Children return to school 
Thursday 10th January Whole school pantomime 

Message from Friends of Maple Tree 

Change of film- We will now be showing The 

Greatest Showman at the Cinema Night on 

Friday 2nd November. If you have already paid 

but your child would not like to watch the new 

film, please let us know by Monday 29th 

October via Facebook or email 

fomt.mt@hotmail.co.uk  and we will arrange a 

refund for you. If you haven’t paid yet please 

pay for your child’s ticket by Wednesday 31st 

October either via our website www.pta-

events/friendsofmapletree  or by returning the 

money to the FoMT black box by the school 

office. The Cinema Night is open to all children 

from reception to year 5. We apologise for any 

upset but the need to change the film is out of 

our control. 

Mulberries Parents’ Evening 

Mrs Pigott will be holding Parents’ Evening for her class on Thursday 8th November from 4.30 – 6.30pm 

Appointments can be made after Half Term. 

 

 

 

 
Children who achieved their AR targets for the Autumn Term 

 
Isla Isabella Timmy Amelie Tommy Daisy Victoria Megan Cora 

Skye Pippa Lily Jacob Riley Bethany 
Jessica Aimee Lilah 

Olly Ruby Charlie Freddie Max Ellie Otis Robin Brandon 

Savannah Emily Boyd Edward Megan Flynn Alfie Ayden Mitzi 

Grace George LilyRose Chloe Zara Megan Emily Nikita Samuel 

   Evie Szymon Evie    
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